
Change your profile 
picture to spread 
autism awareness.  

Create a Family & 
Friends page to 
share your 
Superhero’s story. 

Share your favorite 
autism education 
book on Facebook.

Shop AMAZON 
SMILE and select to 
give back to TACA!

Share a TACA 
Superhero card today.

Ask a family or friend 
to donate to TACA in 
honor of your 
superhero.

Share your ONE 
WISH you have for 
your autism superhero

ASK your favorite 
retailer to be an 
autism super hero 
and participate in 
HEARTS FOR 
HOPE.

Share your favorite 
TACA webpage on 
Facebook to educate 
your friends about 
autism

ASK your favorite 
autism vendor to 
become a TACA 
Vendor Marketplace 
PARTNER.

Share with friends if 
they are looking to help 
to donate their car to 
help families w/autism.

Plan to run your first 
5k, 10k, ½ or FULL 
marathon and STAY 
FIT FOR AUTISM.

Share a story of an 
autism superhero 
friend – with your 
favorite autism 
superhero in a 
picture.

Get a TACA Mentor 
or become one to 
help families.

Shop TACA’s store 
the next time you buy 
a therapist’s thank 
you gift.

Share with someone 
who is expecting their 
first child TACA’s 
prevention and 
healthy
baby article.

Ask your local paper 
or news channel to 
run a hopeful autism 
treatment story.

Congratulate yourself 
with AUTISM 
SUPERHERO STATUS 
for a productive and 
HISTORIC 
AUTISM ACTION 
MONTH

Volunteer at your 
superhero’s school 
(or Sunday school if 
you work) and help 
them out for 
a day

SHARE with a newly 
diagnosed family that 
AUTISM IS 
TREATABLE and let 
them know 
about TACA.

Plan to attend Coffee 
Talk on April 23rd on 
our TACA Autism 
Coffee Talk Day.

TRY a new allergy 
friendly recipe.

Send an email to your 
legislator and let them 
know you support 
candidates who help 
families living with 
autism.

Attend TACA’s Autism 
Coffee Talk Day or plan 
to attend a TACA 
webinar, meeting or 
conference to help 
your superhero 
THRIVE

Support TACA by 
setting up Jeans Day 
for Autism at work (or 
ask a company to 
support your 
cause!)

Share a TACA blog to 
help educate your 
friends that autism is 
treatable!

Share an autism 
therapist or doctor 
story and how they 
have helped YOUR 
family – share the 
superhero in a 
picture.

Be a Superhero to a 
family with autism by 
purchasing a TACA+ 
Membership for them!

Educate your 
Facebook friends about 
autism by posting 5 
facts you wish 
everyone knew 
about autism.

Share your superhero 
accomplishment – let 
people know what your 
child has accomplished 
year
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